
OUR LADY STAR OF THE SEA SCHOOL NEWS

May 26, 2021

Dear OLSS Families,

NEWS & REMINDERS:
FRIDAY: This Friday, May 28 is a 12:30pm dismissal.

8th GRADE CLAP OUT: This Friday, May 28 is our 8th grade class’s last day at OLSS. To celebrate, we will have
a Clap Out for them at the end of day to send them out of school for the very last time!

PATRIOTIC PROGRAM: This Friday, we will send families the link to watch the video of the Patriotic Program
done by our 7th and 8th graders in honor of Memorial Day.

FUN RUN DONATIONS: Please collect and submit any outstanding Fun Run pledges by check to the School
Office or payment through the Fun Run website.

FINANCIAL OBLIGATIONS: All outstanding financial obligations, including Tuition, Aftercare, and Lunch
Tickets, and unfulfilled volunteer service hours must be met. Per ADW standards, report cards will not be
mailed & school records will not be transferred until all financial obligations have been met. Please contact
Mrs. Thompson at principal@olsss.org or 410-326-3171 if you would like to discuss your tuition account.

LIBRARY BOOKS: Please return all OLSS Library books to school before the last day. We have several books
that are still out; please check your homes and cars for them.

YEARBOOKS: Information on ordering school yearbooks will be out shortly.

Grace & Peace,
Mrs. Jennifer Thompson
Principal

- UPCOMING EVENTS -

MAY
• May 28: 12:30 Dismissal
• May 28: 8th Grade Clap Out
• May 28: Patriotic Program Virtual Presentation
• May 31: No School - Memorial Day

JUNE
Jun. 4: Last Day for PK
Jun. 4, 6:30pm: 8th Grade Graduation
Jun. 7: 12:30pm Dismissal
Jun. 8: Last Day of School/10:30 Dismissal

Special thanks to Calvert's 
Ice Shack for treating 

everyone  to snowballs! 

Our students and staff greatly 
enjoyed the Fun Run & Field last 

Thursday! 
A huge thanks to the Wingenter

family for organizing all the Field 
Day games and activities, as well 

as the Fun Run. 

Thank you to all our school families, friends, & business sponsors who 
contributed to the Fun Run, which raised over $12,000 to support our school!


